Sue Hall Nguyen, PhD 1748 Lake Street Huntington Beach, Ca 92648 Susanchall@gmail.com

Huntington Beach City Council City of Huntington Beach 2000 Main Street Huntington Beach, Ca 92648

April 13, 2023

Dear Huntington Beach City Council,

My term as a member of the Huntington Beach Historic Resources Board is coming to an end on June 30, 2023. I would like to be considered for renewal of my term, so that I may continue to serve my community. I enjoy acting as the Board's Secretary and sharing my love of local historic and historic resources via [elementary] classroom presentations. Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
Sue Hall Nguyen
Secretary, City of Huntington Beach Historic Resources Board